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The Florida Keys is hurting this month

after the loss of Commissioner Mike

Forster. Mike was a friend, colleague, and

a staunch advocate for the Florida Keys.

He will be missed.




I'd like to congratulate Representative

Holly Raschein for being appointed

Commissioner by Governor Ron DeSantis

after the loss of Commissioner Forster.




This month the legislature headed back

to Tallahassee for the very first Interim

Committee Week leading into Session

2022. I am proud to be a member of the

Reapportionment Committee and 

 Select Subcommittee on Legislative

Reapportionment. 




Sincerely,

Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez
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